
Brooks Range Bible Camp (BRBC)
Eighty-five kids attended camp this year, several of those made professions of faith, and everyone heard the
gospel. Girls’ and guys’ Bible studies were started last year using Zoom, and meet each Sunday. During camp
several more teens signed up to participate in them, and we have seen the Lord working in their hearts through
this Bible study time, which will continue throughout the winter. We are encouraged by the spiritual growth we
have seen in both kids and teens and the impact BRBC has had on the villages that participate. We asked two of
the teens who attend camp, “Why is BRBC important?” Here is what they said:

“It’s important because for a village that doesn’t have church on Sundays, it’s sad and kids don’t really know about
God! So little kids always look forward to going to camp each year, and staff at BRBC always does a wonderful job
making sure everyone knows God in a fun and interesting way! BRBC is also important because it inspired a lot
of teens to grow in their spiritual ways!”
-Krista Hugo, from the village of AKP

“Bible camp has done a lot for my life. I learn about the gospel and get closer
to God. We all have troubles and traumas and talking to God about them 
helps a lot because it lifts the weight off of my chest. Also, camp is fun, we 
learn how to craft different things and play fun games! The two years I 
went to Bible Camp were super beneficial. For my final year that I am able to 
go I would like to get baptized. I am very grateful for Bible camp and that we 
could have this and the young children also.”
-Jamal Hart, from the village of AKP

Praise the Lord! We pray His will continues to be done through BRBC.
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CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF OUR
SUMMER 2024 STUDENTS!  

THEIR HARD WORK HAS RESULTED
IN 15  RATINGS:  

PRIVATE-3 
INSTRUMENT-2 

COMMERCIAL-3 
CERTIF IED FLIGHT INSTRUCTOR-3 

CERTIF IED FLIGHT INSTRUCTOR
INSTRUMENT-1
 TAIL WHEEL-1  

B IANNUAL FLIGHT REVIEW-1

Spiritual Discovery Series
We were blessed with the summer sessions of our Spiritual Discovery
Series! Teachings on Grace, Missions and Cultural World Views, Prayer, The
Peace in Rejoicing, and Family in Missions brought us deeper
understanding and insight into applying the Word of God to our lives.
These sessions are part of Kingdom Air Corps’ effort to prepare our pilots-
in-training for missionary service wherever God calls them.
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A Note from Dwayne
We rejoice in God’s many blessings this season at Kingdom Air Corps. We
see the Lord’s hand in both our day-to-day accomplishments, as well as in
our planning for the future. Our Board of Directors formalized the
appointment of Joe Gerwig as Director of Operations, responsible for the
day-to-day operation of Kingdom Air Corps. He is doing a great job, and we
have full confidence in his capable leadership.

I am now the Executive Director, responsible for steering the mission with
continued vision for growth, direction, and purpose. We desire to train
greater numbers of missionary pilots to serve around the world. We plan to
grow in three areas: 

Increase the number of flight students over the next several years.
Develop the property to accommodate this growth with more robust
utilities, housing, a larger dining facility, and more. 
Continue to expand spiritual training for missionaries.

We are encouraged and celebrate with our many flight students who
completed their check rides at the end of the season. Our prayers are with
them as they seek God’s direction in their lives in following his Great
Commission to “Go therefore and make disciples of all nations, baptizing
them in the name of the Father and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit,
teaching them to observe all that I have commanded you.” (Matthew 28:19-
20a).

Thank you for praying, volunteering, and supporting Kingdom Air Corps! You
continue to be a tremendous blessing to us!

Cal l ing a l l  PARTNERS!
 

Kingdom Air  Corps is
p lanning to t ra in more pi lots

each year  to work in God ’s
harvest  f ie ld to take the

gospel  to those who have not
heard .  With your help ,  we

can do this  for  the g lory of
God.

 
Each f l ight  s tudent  needs a
place to l ive ,  meals ,  the use

of  an a irp lane ,  a  f l ight
instructor ,  and spir i tua l

t ra ining .  I t  takes cont inual
ef for t  and a team of  people

to cook those meals ,
mainta in the a i rp lanes ,  and
keep the fac i l i ty  c lean and
organized as people come

and go!
 

I t  is  our  del ight ,  for  sure ,  but
we couldn ’ t  do i t  wi thout  our

prayer  partners ,  volunteer
workers ,  and f inancia l

supporters .
 

Wi l l  you jo in us and share in
the joy of  doing God ’s  work!

 
P lease consider  g iv ing

monthly to winter  pro jects
l ike a i rcraf t  maintenance and
faci l i t ies  upgrades needed to
tra in our miss ionary pi lots !

 
Jo in our team!  Scan this  l ink

to become a KAC Partner !  

Workers for the Lord
Did you know that all of KAC’s cooks are volunteers? Some have experience,
others have none, but all of them come with willing hearts and hands to feed
all the families and individuals on the Ranch each day, three meals a day.
This summer 13 of those amazing volunteer cooks prepared 15,639 plates of
food! We are so thankful to these individuals for these hot, tasty meals to
keep our students, volunteers and staff nourished for the work of Christ
Jesus. And a huge THANK YOU to all of our volunteers and the nine work
teams that helped put up the auto shop, worked on the triplex, sealed the log
buildings, poured concrete, extended the sawmill, fixed power and water
lines, worked on aircraft, fixed vehicles and equipment, hauled gravel,
washed dishes, swept floors, made beds, and more! Each of you have
furthered the work at KAC to reach the lost with the gospel of Christ.

https://kingdomaircorps.us11.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c0e5c998155c8eea60ef75b32&id=caa6290b72&e=cae71ccbb6

